
              
 
 
            Saturday, April 10   
            Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.    +Antoinette &+Joseph Rossi 

                         Sunday April 11 

 8:00 a.m.   +Billy Alan Medvetz    

10:00 a.m.    +Pat & Rod Poulson 

   3:00 p.m.*  +Stella Evanowski 

  5:00 p.m.      People of the Parish 

      Monday, April 12 

7:30 a.m.     +Beverly Rappleyea  

      Tuesday, April 13                                

7:30 a.m.      +MaryAnn Krommer 

      Wednesday, April 14  

6:15 p.m.*      Kristin Orlowski 

                       +Leon Witkowski   

                       Thursday, April 15           

7:30 a.m.     +Arthur Joseph Mayer 

                       Friday, April 16 

7:30 a.m.      Linda O’Bara 

     Saturday, April 17 

       Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.     +Salvatore Befumo 
                 Third Sunday of Easter 

     Sunday, April 18 

 8:00 a.m.     People of the Parish   
10:00 a.m.    +Stephen T. Bereheiko, Sr.  
  3:00 p.m.*   Rev. Todd Carter 

  5:00 p.m.    +Albert & +Victoria Christian 

 * Extraordinary Form 

         
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for April 

 

CONGREGATION MUST WEAR FACE COVERINGS 

UPON ENTRY. NO MASK – NO MASS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

                     Collection for April 4 – 3,128.00 

Mail Donations -$1,585.00 

Easter Collection - $7,098.00 

Easter Mail $2,538.50 

On-Line Giving - $1,603.47 

Holy Land Collection $1,321.00 

Collection for March 28 - $4,772.00 

Mail Collection $1,434.00 

March Parish Assessment $ 2,176.50 

On-Line Giving $1,186.86 

 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.    

 

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

April 10- April 16 
 

+Sacred Heart+ 
Grazio F. DeMonico 

 
+Candle for Mary+ 
Margaret Endres Prill 

   
 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

u online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin ON 

LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 
Anyone wishing to extend sympathies and condolences to 

Fr. Pauly’s Mother, Rosy Thekkan you may send them to  

Fr. Pauly Thekkan     

Our Lady of Peace 

277 Washington Place, North Brunswick NJ 08902-3032. 

 

          

Fundamental rights 
 

We pray for those who risk their lives 

while fighting for fundamental rights 

under dictatorships, authoritarian regimes 

and even in democracies in crisis. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


Corpus Christi establishing a new Prayer 

List for the sick of the parish.  Kindly call 

in to add names to the list.  Please keep 

in mind to notify the parish office when to 

remove the names.  Thank You. Please 

pray for the sick of our parish: 

Sam Saloom, Jr., Karen Kleinschmidt,  

Judi &Tony Zyskowski, Louis Kadubic, Nancy Perkin, 
Melissa Telofski,  Geraldine Patton, Theresa Marchese, 

Juliet Hobson, Joann Heinlin.

 
2021 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

Transformed by Christ Body and Blood – 
Sent on Mission to Light a Fire  

in the Heart of the Church 
A vocation to the priesthood is both challenging and 
rewarding.  A priest is called to be a witness of 
Christ.  He is a minister of the sacraments, 
proclaimer of the word, teacher of the faith, and 
steward of the Church.  He accompanies the faithful 
through this world, leading the way to the eternal 
kingdom of heaven. 
Discernment of a vocation to the priesthood requires 
specialized guidance to navigate the spiritual 
formation and academic demands of the seminary.  
While the Diocese of Metuchen has been blessed 
with an increase in the number of men studying for 
the priesthood – currently 24 – the expense of 
educating and preparing our future priests is also 
rising.  Your gift to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal will 
help provide men with the opportunity to 
successfully complete their journey through the 
seminary and ensure the future of our Church.  
Please give as generously as your means allow. 
If you have already given to the Appeal, many thanks 
for your generosity and support. 
To learn more about the impact of your gift, view the 
Bishop’s Annual Appeal video by going to 
https://diometuchen.org/BAA.   

 
Prayer for Vocations 

Loving God and Father, 

you call all who believe in you 

to grow perfect in love by 

following in the footsteps 

of Christ your Son. 

Call from among us 

more men and women 

who will serve you as 

priests and religious. 

By their way of life, 

may they provide 

a convincing sign 

of your Kingdom for the 

Church and the whole world. 

                        We ask this in Jesus’ name.       

                  Amen 

April 11, 2021 

Divine Mercy Sunday 

“The community of believers was of one heart and mind, 

and no one claimed that any of his possessions was his 

own…”   ACTS 4:32 

All that we are and all that we have is a gift from God!  

Think of your family, your friends, your life, your talents 

and your money – these are all gifts from God!  We aren’t 

really owners of anything, we are merely “stewards” of the 

gifts God has blessed us with.  We are called to be grateful 

and generous with all of our gifts for the benefit of others. 
 

Monthly Lucky Calendar 
Congratulations to Gail Aiello, our 

Lucky Winner for the March 30th 

drawing.  She was so thrilled to hear 

she was the winner for $1,000.00.   

Congratulations to Cabot Carney 

our winner for the April 6th drawing 

for $500.00.  All winning tickets go back in the drum for 

the next drawing and all remaining drawings.  Don’t give 

up hope, the next drawing for $500.00 will be Tuesday, 

May 4th at 1:00 p.m. in the parish office.  10 more chances 

to win!  Extra calendars are available at the parish office. 
 

Volunteers NEEDED! 

We have an URGENT need for volunteers to live-stream 

the weekend mass.  If you can only volunteer once per 

month, that is fine.  If we get enough volunteers we can 

keep this program going.  As of now we have 2 volunteers 

and one of them is often called to Lector.  We are also in 

need of Lectors for all Masses.   

If you would like to help, please contact AnnMarie via 

email at adminstr@comcast.net or the parish office at 

(732)254-1800, 
 

PARISH REGISTRATIONS: 
All parishioners should be registered.  
Parishioners over the age of 18 should register 
independently of their parents.  It is necessary to 
be a registered active parishioner for at least 3 
months in order for us to provide testimonial 
letters.  Kindly notify the Parish Office of any 
address/telephone changes. 

 
Calico Cat Preschool of Holy Trinity Episcopal Church is 

hiring Per Diem Classroom Assistants.  If anyone is 

interested in working a few hours, contact Director Ilona 

Spatola director@calicocatpreschool.com.  Paid training is 

provided. 

 
 

CATECHISM LECTURE SERIES  
Fr. John Perricone 

Corpus Christi Church Hall 

MONDAY, APRIL 12, 2021 7-9 pm 
 



             


